## The Stepping Stone Drop-In Center Association Peer Support & Crisis Respite Centers

May 10, 2017

Susan E. Seidler Executive Director

Stepping Stone 108 Pleasant Street Claremont, NH 03743 Phone: 603-543-1388 Fax: 603-543-0131 info@steppingstonenextstep.org

Next Step 109 Bank Street Lebanon, NH 03766 Phone: 603-448-6941 Fax: 603-448-0702 info@steppingstonenextstep.org

www.steppingstonenextstep.org

Missy Fleming, Member Services Manager The Co-op Food Stores Post Office Box 633 Hanover, New Hampshire 03755

Dear Missy,

Thank you for being our Pennies for Change Partner in February. The \$1,898.41 donation was far more than we expected and serves as a reminder of the generosity of our neighbors.

In 2016, Stepping Stone and Next Step provided peer support to over 500 people across New Hampshire as we worked together to move toward mutually supportive relationships and mental wellness.

Proceeds from Pennies for Change will benefit our Members directly by providing free or low-cost trips and events, and indirectly by helping with renovations at our Centers.

Thank you again for your generosity. I look forward to working with you and The Co-op Food Stores as a future Pennies for Change Partner.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Seidler Executive Director

/ses

cc: Donations file